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In May the Town of Hideout kicked off 
fundraising for the new Wasatch Fire District 
Fire/EMS Station in Hideout with a BBQ and 
entertainment, followed by a Summer Solstice 
Concert and Silent Auction in June. Fundraising 
has continued with personal visits to neighboring 
communities and potential business sponsors.  
 
A heart-felt THANK YOU to all who have 
contributed to the fundraising efforts. Your 
generosity has brought our current total to 
approximately $136,000.00. We have passed 
the half-way mark! 
 
Hideout is especially grateful for the generosity 
of GCD for temporarily donating the land for 
Station 56, which is located on Deepwater Drive. 
 
If you would like to donate or learn 
more please go to: 
https://hideoututah.gov/station-56/ 
 

On Saturday, August 24th, Hideout will once 

again sponsor a Rest Stop for the annual NAC 

Summit Challenge Ride. The stop will be located 

at the Tuhaye entrance on SR-248. Please be 

courteous as cyclists pass through the Town of 

Hideout on Saturday morning.  

This is a wonderful opportunity to serve the 

National Ability Center and get to know the 

community. Text Kathleen Hopkins if you would 

like to help at 435-300-8488. 

quality-home 

 

The Outlaw Golf 
Course in Hideout 
continues to attract 
golfers who appreciate 
its challenging terrain, 
beautiful setting and 
amazing views.  

Golf Course Hours: 
Monday-Sunday  
8:00am—5:00pm        

 

 

 

Hideout Town Engineer Gordon Miner, Town 
Planner Thomas Eddington, and Town Council 
Member Jonathan Gunn met with the Rocky 
Mountain Power Team to discuss their plans to 
relocate and bury the local distribution lines 
along the east side of Shoreline Drive thereby 
taking them out of view and off the existing 
poles. RMP has offered to do a community 
engagement event to present the project and 
answer resident’s questions. Date and time will 
be forthcoming. Stay tuned! 

The Utah Department of 
Environmental Quality/Water 
Quality monitors Utah lakes 
and reservoirs throughout 
the year and especially 
during summertime.  

Currently the Jordanelle is 
clean and safe, along with 
Rockport, Smith-Morehouse, 
East Canyon, and Echo 
Reservoirs. Deer Creek 
Reservoir is under a 
Warning Advisory, which 
means you are advised to 
not swim or waterski and 
keep your pets away from 
the reservoir.  

You can learn more at 
https://deq.utah.gov/water-
quality/recreational-water-
quality-home 

Did you know that on the 

Hideout website you can 

find:  

1. The phone number for 

animal control and 

sheriff’s dispatch 

2. Town Council and 

Planning Commission 

Agendas/Minutes and 

Meeting Videos 

3. A Business License 

Form 

4. HOA contacts 

5. Latest news/notices 

6. Contact information for 

Town Staff, Council and 

Planning Commission 

7. The Building Permit 

Process 

8. An opportunity to report 

a concern, ask a 

question, or make a 

suggestion 

9. The Town Code 

 See www.hideoututah.gov

August, 15 6:00pm       

 Planning Commission 

 Regular Meeting 

August 22, 6:00pm   

 Planning Commission 

 Meeting (tentative) 

August 24, NAC             

 Summit Challenge Ride 

August 27, 6:00pm Special 

 Town Council Meeting 

 (tentative) 

September 2, Labor Day 

 Town Hall closed 

 

A shout-out to all property 

owners who sent in their 

abatement report! We 

encourage you to keep up 

the good work for the rest  

of the season. Thank you! 

 

Station 56 Construction, Engine 56, KPCW Interview with Jonathan Gunn, Chris Baier, Fire Chief Eric Hales 
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